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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR 
ADVISING THAT MR. DENYS TOSCANO, DIRECTOR FOR THE 
INTER-AMERICAN SYSTEM IN THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS, 

TRADE AND INTEGRATION OF ECUADOR, IS PART OF THAT 

COUNTRY'S DELEGATION PARTICIPATING IN THE SPECIAL MEETINGS 

OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FROM JANUARY 30 TO FEBRUARY 7, 2013
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REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
MISSION OF ECUADOR TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF 
AMERICAN STATE
	Ministry
of Foreign Affairs,
Trade and Integration


CORRIGENDUM 
4-2 – 26/12

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the OAS Permanent Council and is pleased to advise that in addition to the officials of the Permanent Mission, Minister Denys Toscano, Director for the Inter-American System, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Integration, will also participate in the Permanent Council meetings of January 30 and February 5, 6, and 7, 2013.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat of the OAS Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 30, 2013

To the 

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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